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1937 July 16 Nicholas Saade to Katherine -Saade family returns to Pal; papers for George -t

Originally labeled as Aug 16; corrected 8/4/18 KK 


1937 Aug 16

To our dear sister Catherine:
On June 2nd we left to Tampico on August 17th, our father, mother with Zeina and Khalil Abu Jaradeh will be in France and then they will go back to Palestine on August 25th.
 
When we arrived in "Tampico", we went to the hot springs and stayed there 8 days.  We received your letter, there are a few things you need to know:
·	If the boy is not registered in the government files, it will be hard! 
·	You need a baptism certificate, where the boy was baptized. 
·	You need to get the school transcripts from all schools he attended. 
·	When you guys traveled from "New York" to Palestine, {Kathy, this word looks like New York, but I could be wrong, the handwriting is not very legible}, the boy was with you during the travel, it would help if you can get some proof that the boy traveled with you to Palestine and stayed with his Grandfather.
Let us know the details so that we figure out what to do.  Everybody sends their regards, say hi to Julia.
Nicolas, Aug 16th, 1937




